Alexander, Jacquelyne

Subject: FW: support of Letter of Concern regarding AB-3

From: Ann & Gerry

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 8:21 AM

To: lafco@sblafco.org

Subject: support of Letter of Concern regarding AB-3

Dear Members of the Commission,

| would like to register my support for the Letter of Concern drafted by Commissioner Farr regarding AB-3. | will not be
able to attend the LAFCO meeting on February 19, 2015, hence this email.

| have been a resident of Isla Vista for 47 years (since 1967 when | started at UCSB). My primary concern with AB-3 is
the possibility that Isla Vista will become governed mainly by the transient student population.

Thank you for your time.
Best regards,

Ann H. Sanders, PhD
Isla Vista, CA 93117



